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Dear Parent
We are celebrating First Holy Communion in the parish on Saturday morning. Children who are singing in the choir and those children who are receiving the sacrament should be in their seats no later than 10.45. There will be refreshments provided in the hall afterwards and we need parents to help out with this. Traditionally, the parents of children in Primary 3 took on this role and I would ask those who can help on Friday evening or Saturday morning to contact Roisin Donnelly 07818406943. Your assistance would be greatly appreciated. We hope all the children and parents have a lovely day on Saturday.

Jim Kerr will be available to take photographs in the hall afterwards. Jim took the photos for Confirmation and everyone seemed satisfied with the quality. Please call the school office if you want to book a slot. The photos cost £30 and this is payable on the morning.

Zumba club continues on Tuesday afternoons. The class or P1 and 2 runs from 2pm-3pm and P3-7 from 3pm until 4pm. The cost is £1 per child. The children who attended this week really enjoyed the club. Please inform your teacher if your child is staying. 

Miss McDermott, the school principal release teacher, will be getting married on Saturday 10th of May. We all wish her well on her big day and many years of happiness. 

School is closed on Friday 2nd May for staff training and on Monday 5th May for the bank holiday. 

All news, photos and much more can be accessed at www.roanstpatricks.org
S McCreesh

Principal

